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058 Micholitz to Sander





Singapore, 11/7/1888

To Messrs. F. Sander & Co., St. Albans

Dear Sir,

Yesterday I received a letter of yours dated 26th March ! It was addressed c/o Scott at Rangoon, surely there must have been a mistake somewhere for at the time  you wrote you had my letter from Rangoon advising you of my departure from Manila. Now this letter, if I had received it in time, would have altered all my arrangements. So of course I did not know you wanted C[ypripedium] argus and C. laevigatum, else I would have got them. Today I received your letter from the 14th of last month. I think it will be best if you send someone to fetch the Phal[aenopsis]. home, for I will not undertake the risk of sending them alone, because if they were to arrive dead, you would blame me for sending them. therefore I shall wait until arrival of next mail which I hope will bring me a letter from you andif I do not receive any other order, I shall then telegraph to you for sending someone so that at the time when you get this letter I hope someone will be on the way out. As soon as I have the plants despatched for Europe, I shall look about that Calanthe ocul[ata] gigantea. But I beg you will if possible by telegraph tell me where to look for it for although I believe it comes from Borneo, this place is so large that it would be somewhat difficult to find it unless one knows where it grows. Where Saccolabium harris. comes from I have not been able to find out. Well, since you do not want it much, I shall not try any further.

About Anoectochilus and Cypr[ipedium]. niveum, I shall see if I can get them, only one kind, A. dawsonii, grows here on some small islands. If I find that Calanthe, I don’t think I shall be able to collect it before September, because they must be growing now. When I got o Manila I shall first try the island of Mindoro which is rather large and almost unknown. Afterwards I should like to visit two places in Mindanao where there is every likelihood of finding something good.

At the same time I beg you will kindly let me have a list of things which I shall collect as far as I can without interfering with my hunt for new things, and please do not forget to open a credit for me there, it is in your interest.

[No signature]
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